
W . S . S . RODGERS 
PRESIDEN T 

THE TEXAS COMPANY 

135 EAST 42 ~ STREET 

NEW YORK 

November 28, 1938 

Mr. A.G. Carter, Director 
.American Airlines, Inc. 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

In Mr. Rodgers ' absence from the 

City, I acknowledge receipt of and thank you for 

your letter of November 21, and the booklet "Fly 

with the Flagship Fleet - The American- Way, " which 

will be brought to his attention on his return, 

within about 10 days. 

Secretary to Mr. Rodgers 

EWQ,-d 


